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Thursday, December 19, 2024 at 10:51:53 Eastern Standard TimeThursday, December 19, 2024 at 10:51:53 Eastern Standard Time

Subject:Subject: FIBI ALERT: Major Upgrade Scheduled; 5pm Friday through 8am Monday
Date:Date: Thursday, December 19, 2024 at 10:51:41 AM Eastern Standard Time
From:From: ORIS <ORIS@jhu.edu>
To:To: ORIS <ORIS@jhu.edu>

Greetings, Fibi Users.
 
Fibi will be unavailable this weekend, from 5pm Friday, December 20th, through
Monday, December 23rd, 8am.
 
The down-time is necessary to bring you a major upgrade: Fibi 5.0.  This iteration of Fibi
delivers many of the wish-list items requested by JHU, thanks to requests made by all of
you through our website enhancement request form, Fibi Bits sessions, general help-desk
topics and the dedication of the Fibi Functional Council in discussing and testing Fibi
enhancements.  Thank you for being such an engaged user group.
 
Some of the items to look forward to:
 

Service requests can be copied, recalled and deactivated
Lists of service requests have a badge to show those on which user is a “watcher”
Set a default unit for your Fibi Dashboard
One single budget save button
Pop-ups for adding Key Personnel and other things
Pop-ups are now draggable – so you can see what’s underneath
Route Log has a graphic representation of where a proposal is at any given time
through the approval process

 
Many other enhancements have been included in this release.  We appreciate your
patience as we implement the upgrade this weekend. 
 
Support materials are available at our WEBSITEWEBSITE, and are being updated to 5.0
information.
 
 
 
 

https://oris.jhu.edu/

